
 

Kindergarten News 
September 25, 2019 

 
 

Communigraphics 
We had a great time on our field trip to Communigraphics! 
We enjoyed making our shirts and our class sign! Be sure 
that your child wears their class shirt every first 
Friday of the month for Spirit Day! We will have a special 

Pep Rally on Oct. 4 at 1:30 in the gym and we will get to 
show off our shirts and our signs! 

Apples, Apples, Apples 

We are having fun this week learning about apples. We have 
done an apple print, we are writing about apples, and 
tasting and describing apples! We love apples!   

 

Book Fair 
The Mead Hall Book Fair begins October 4-10. We are 
sending home the book fair flyer today. You can come and 
shop with your child or send in the money with what they 

want written down and we will take them.  

 
Trinity on Laurens 

The 5K classes will be walking to Trinity on Laurens to visit 
on Friday, October 4. 
 

Fire Truck 

All kindergarten classes will be walking to the AP campus on 
October 9 to see the fire truck and other community service 
vehicles. 
 

Parent Conferences 
We will be sending out SignUpGenius soon for parents to 

sign up for conferences on October 14. 

 



 
 

 
 


